
When you make an appointment, we reserve 
that time just for you. Please clear your 
schedule now and plan ahead to arrive 15 
minutes early for this appointment. 

We understand that circumstances sometimes 
prevent a patient from being able to keep 
an appointment. In these cases, we ask that 
you provide us with at least 24 hour notice. 
That will help allow us to offer your canceled 
appointment time to another patient who 
needs care. 

Please call prior to arrival if you’ll be late for 
your scheduled appointment time. If you’re 
running more than 5 minutes late, we’ll have 
to reschedule your appointment. 

Thank you!

OUR APPOINTMENT 
POLICY


